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Dear School Board Members, 
 
We are off to a great start to the second semester. 
 
We have 123 students who are earning GPAs that qualify them for the opportunity to apply for 
membership in National Honor Society. Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors are invited to apply for 
NHS membership.  
 
We have more opportunities for students to take classes to enhance their learning at Kimberly 
High School. This semester, we offer Psychology 101 and English 102 in the Round building 
taught by CSI professors, and Mr. Darrington is teaching English 101 and has 61 students taking 
it for dual credit. Students can obtain their GEM Certificate while on Kimberly HS campus or by 
attending classes at CSI, which is recognized across the Gem State for students who have 
completed 36 credits of general education courses at the college level.  We work closely with 
CSI to help students realize this goal.  
 
Our Speech and Debate team competed in the National Qualifying meet in Blackfoot, and we 
hope to have several qualify for Nationals. The Theatre class is busy preparing for their spring 
performance of “The Music Man” musical. There are sixty students involved in the production, 
and the performance will be at the Roper Auditorium on February 27, 28, 29th.   
 
The girls’ basketball team qualified for the state tournament. They will play Parma in the first 
round on Thursday at Middleton H.S.  The girl’s bowling team took first place in the team 
district competition. The State Tournament was on Monday and Tuesday. The Boys basketball 
team will be competing for the district crown on Monday, and Tuesday, and the championship 
game will be the following week.  Wrestling will be competing in district competition on 
Thursday at Declo H.S.    
 
It is a busy yet rewarding time, and before we know it, spring sports and April ISAT testing will 
be here.  
 
Sincerely, Dominik Unger 


